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Sent on behalf of Tristan McCutcheon & Harpreet Esmail…

Before going to bed on Saturday night, don’t forget to set
your clocks 1-hour forward!

Maillard Middle School~Online Auction Fundraiser: Please take a
moment to read through the attachment named: Online Auction Fundraiser-Donation
Items.pdf.

Any assistance you are able to provide for our Online Auction is greatly appreciated.

Financial contributions can also be made through our School Cash Online system at
https://sd43.schoolcashonline.com/Fee/Details/119192/108/False/True.

Donation Request of Cloth/Heavy Duty grocery bags- If you have any
cloth/heavy duty grocery bags that are able to hold up to 10lbs of canned goods, and would
like to donate them to our school, kindly drop these off to the school office for Ms. Lisa our
Youth Worker.

We are looking for LEGO pieces: THANK YOU to our families who

https://sd43.schoolcashonline.com/Fee/Details/119192/108/False/True
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Registration begins at 6:00am for ...


- Elementary:  Tuesday April 30


- Middle & Secondary Skill Building:  Friday May 3


- Secondary Full Credit:  Wed. May 8


Phone 604-936-4261 for assistance. 


*SD43 Residency requirements apply


Two locations.  Wednesday July 3 - Thursday August 8


8:00-11:30am OR 12:00-3:30pm.  Biology 11,12; Career Life


Education 10; Chemistry 11,12; EAL 10,11; English 10,11,12;


English First Peoples 11,12;  Mathematics 10,11,12; Physics


11,12; PHE 10; Socials 10,11.


Check out the SOYL full day program on our website!


Three locations, Tuesday July 9 - Friday July 26


8:45-11:45am. Band, Guitar, Creative Writing, Drama/Improv, English


for Beginners, Guitar, Home Ec/Culinary, Integrated studies, English


and French Immersion Language Arts, Mathematics, PE/Leadership,


Coding (Info Tech), Outdoor Science, STEAM, Tech Ed,  Visual &


Performing Arts, and more!  Free to all BC residents*.  


Eight locations, Tuesday July 9 - Friday July 26 9:00am-12:00pm.   K to


1 transition, English for Beginners, Visual & Performing Arts, French


Immersion, Integrated studies, Math, Reading & Writing, Coding (Info


tech), Outdoor Science, STEAM, and more!


Free to all BC residents*.  


Two locations.  Tuesday July 9 - Friday July 26 8:30-11:30am OR


12:00-3:00pm.  English, English for Beginners, IB Math & Science, Jazz &


Concert Band, Science, Home Ec, Sewing, 2D Animation, Metal and Wood


Tech Ed, Math, Coding (Info Tech), Skills for Success.  Free to all BC


residents*. These non-credit courses may be taken to review previously


covered course content OR preview a course.   Academic Completion


9/10  (earn a passing mark) also available, by referral.


Face-to-Face Advanced Credit OR Online Blended Fast Track
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were able to donate Lego pieces!! 
 
We are still hoping to collect more pieces! If you have any LEGO pieces that are no longer
being used, and would like to donate to the Learning Commons, please drop them off to the
Office or direct to Ms. Sandilands in the Learning Commons?
 

On the Calendar: View this year’s upcoming events at Maillard School Calendar
 

Maillard PAC News
Maillard PAC Fundraising Opportunity - Calling for Maillard Parent Volunteers who love the
Vancouver Canucks or who just love supporting Maillard Middle School!
The Maillard PAC has secured a great fundraising opportunity for Canucks Place. We will need a
maximum of 10 parent volunteers to help sell 50/50 tickets at the Canucks
Game against the Las Vegas Golden Knights on Monday April 8 at
7pm. 
The PAC will receive $100 for each volunteer, up to a maximum of 10 people for $1,000. Volunteers' will
be required to attend a brief training session before the game and then sell 50/50 tickets up until the first
face off and during the two intermissions. After the second intermission, the volunteers' commitment is
complete. The best part is, Volunteers get to watch the game for free when they are not selling tickets!
Volunteers will even get a discount on all food and drink (excluding alcohol). 
This is an amazing opportunity to raise money for a great cause, bring in money for the Maillard PAC and
for some lucky volunteers to see a Canucks game without the large price tag. This is the 5th to the last
game of the season and has playoff implications! 
If you or someone you know (must be 19+) wants to be a part of the Maillard team to sell 50/50 tickets,
please use our SignUpGenius page using the following link: Canucks 50/50 Volunteering Sign-up
Page. If you have any questions, please email Erica Gjaltema at egjaltema@shaw.ca.
 
NEW HOT LUNCH DATE ADDED TO MUNCHALUNCH: 
We're thrilled to announce the addition of Domino's Pizza Hot Lunch for Friday, May 3rd.
Proceeds from this hot lunch will go towards funding the Grade 8 Leaving festivities. 
Please place your orders by April 25th.

 
https://munchalunch.com/login
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
GRADE 8 LEAVING FESTIVITIES:
We require 7 parent volunteers to help with supervising the Grade 8 leaving event taking
place on Thursday, June 27th, from 11:30am to 3:00pm. The festivities will commence
shortly after the leaving ceremony. If you are available, please email
kaori.kawamoto@gmail.com. 

https://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/maillard/Lists/Calendar/calendar.aspx#/=
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/805044AADAB22A5F49-47735415-canucks
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/805044AADAB22A5F49-47735415-canucks
mailto:egjaltema@shaw.ca
https://munchalunch.com/login
mailto:kaori.kawamoto@gmail.com


Thank you for your support.
~Grade 8 Leaving Ceremony Committee
 
 
 

The Next Hot Lunch will be Thursday, March 14th, from Red Robin!  If you have placed an
order for the Red Robin Lunch, you will receive a reminder email from MunchALunch up to
2 days prior to March 14th with the order you placed.  Lunch orders are still being accepted
via https://munchalunch.com/schools/maillard/ for April to June.  Note that orders need to
be placed by 8 days prior to the Hot Lunch Date. 
 
Please note that donations for Maillard Students in need of hot lunch can now be made
through Munchalunch in $2, $5 or $10 increments and can be purchased off of any menu
still available. 
 
If you have already ordered lunches for your child, but would still like to donate, please
consider logging back in and clicking on any menu to purchase a donation. Thank you for
your support!

https://munchalunch.com/schools/maillard/


 

 
Community Information:
 



        



 
 

Attachments:
 
-In The Know-March 2024.pdf
-Summer Learning 2024 Poster.pdf
-2023-24 Auction Request.pdf
 



 
 
~If you are receiving these notifications from Maillard Middle School, please email
081-secretary@sd43.bc.ca stating you wish to be removed.  Within 10 days of your request, you will no
longer receive these emails.~
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